
The Office of  
Victim Services  
is here to help.

Scan the code with your smartphone for 
more information on the Office of Victim 
Services.
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The Office of Victim Services offers 
information and services to crime 
victims and their families, including:

•  �Financial help for crime- 
related expenses;

•  �Victim services advocates  
at the courts and Board of 
Pardons and Paroles;

•  �Toll-free, nationwide  
Helpline; and

•  Victim notification.

For more information on the Office of Victim 
Services, call us toll-free, nationwide at

1-800-822-8428 


